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As a physical therapist practicing in Oregon, passage of HB 3824 is vitally important 

because it recognizes the vital role that PTs play in Oregon’s health care system and 

the rigorous training, education, and experience that PTs bring to serve our patients. 

Personally, passage of HB 3824 would improve my ability to serve patients by 

enhancing patient care, streamlining healthcare services, supporting the Physical 

Therapy profession. For these reasons, I urge the committee to support HB 3824. 

Patients struggle to find care as it is with the vacuum of healthcare providers, there is 

no reason to continue to limit them by not allowing an entire group of professionals its 

full capacity to help them. This bill represents a forward-thinking approach to 

healthcare that prioritizes patient access, efficiency, and the advancement of the 

physical therapy profession.  

 


